
NOTICE TO CITY OF BURLINGTON WATER CUSTOMERS  

Lead and Copper Home Plumbing Survey 

 

 Your help is needed for City of Burlington Water Department to comply with new Kansas 

Department of Health & Environment and Environmental Protection Agency requirements for lead and 

copper monitoring of our water.   

 So we can complete a required report, we need the survey completed by each of our 

customers and returned to us by Friday May 5th, 2017.  We realize this is short notice, however, we 

are under a time constraint to get the data, prepare the report, and submit it to KDHE.  

 We understand you may not be able to answer all the questions, but please do your best and be 

sure to submit the survey to us by May 5th.  Any information you can provide will be helpful and 

appreciated.  Please return the completed survey to Burlington City Hall by your choice of the following 

methods on or before May 5th:  1) in person;  2) by mail to City of Burlington, P.O. Box 207, Burlington, 

Ks  66839; or  3) by email to dhawkins@burlingtonkansas.gov. (It can also be faxed to:  620-364-2996.) 

 

Lead and Copper Home Plumbing Survey 

 

1) Is your home:   ___ a Multi-Family Residence   or    ____ a Single Family Residence 

2) Is your interior plumbing material: 

 Lead pipe____ 
 

 Copper pipe with lead solder installed after 1982 and before 1989  ____  
 

 Copper pipe with lead solder installed before 1983____  
  

 Copper pipe____    Plastic____    Galvanized____    PEX _____  
 

 Don’t know_____. 

3) Is the plumbing material from your meter to your home: 

 Lead___    Copper___    Plastic ___   Galvanized___   PEX ___   Don't know ___ 

4) Physical address ____________________________________________________ 

5) Contact person _____________________________________________________ 

6) Phone number we can reach you _______________________________________ 

7) Comments_______________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Thank You 

 

 

 

Danny Hawkins 
City of Burlington Water & Wastewater Superintendent 


